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 CITY OF                BAD AXE 
 

 
 
 

 
April 20, 2023 
 
Beth Brilinski 
Centered By Sound 
203 E. Huron Ave 
Bad Axe, MI  48413 
 
RE:  Letter of support 
 Bridge Builders Microgrants Program 
 
Beth Brilinski,  
 
The City would like to welcome your business to the City of Bad Axe. We hope you find all the 
resources you need to thrive. 
 
A localized project similar to “The Sketchbook Project” sounds interesting and a fun way to bring 
people together.  This project sounds like it has the potential to engage all age groups with topics 
either focused on an age group or as projects that bridge the generational gap. 
 
If you have not already met some of the other local business owners and community organization 
leaders, I would be honored to make introductions for you.   I can see how your project could be a 
part of community events that would help to promote your business and improve community 
events.      
 
In regards to your requested letter of support for the Bridge Builders Microgrant Program sponsored 
by the Michigan Municipal League, The City offers their full support for your project, your grant 
application, and wish you nothing but success. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact the undersigned at 989-269-7681. 
 

 

Respectfully: 

City of Bad Axe 
 

 
Robert Stiverson, PE 
City Manager 
 
 


